
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Follan 

Hello Year 6, class of 2021! 
 

I am super excited to get to know you more next year and 
hopefully we can start our journey in September as 
planned. Year 6 is an important year for you, where 
together we will prepare and sit our SATs tests, prepare for 
secondary school and embrace and celebrate your final 
year at Eastfield. I hope that we will have a love of learning 
as we embark on Year 6 and all your hard work at 
Eastfield so far will be showcased! I am here to teach, 
support and guide you through the next year and it will be 
a pleasure to see you grow, achieve and progress over the 
course of the year. I look forward to hopefully seeing you in 
September. Have a wonderful summer holidays, relax, 
have fun and I can’t wait for you to join the Year 6 team! 
 

 


